
New Bedford residents invited
to attend public meetings on
U.S. Department of Housing &
Urban  Development  federal
funding for Fiscal Year 2019
The City of New Bedford Department of Planning, Housing &
Community Development will hold two public meetings to discuss
the best use of federal funding to improve the quality of life
for New Bedford residents.

The public meetings will be held:

– Tuesday, January 8 at 6:00 p.m. at Sgt. William H. Carney
Academy, 247 Elm Street

– Wednesday, January 9 at 6:00 p.m. at the City’s Department
of Planning, Housing and Community Development, 608 Pleasant
Street (2nd floor conference room)

These public meetings are hosted by the City and designed to
gather critical input from New Bedford residents. The public
input will assist the City in formulating a strategic plan for
the  utilization  of  federal  funding  to  address  needs  and
priorities in the areas of housing, public facilities, public
infrastructure,  parks  and  playgrounds,  community  services,
homelessness resources, and economic development. Input from
the community is integral in shaping the priorities of these
federal programs.

The City of New Bedford anticipates receiving approximately
$2.4  million  in  Community  Development  Block  Grant  (CDBG),
$674,255 in HOME Investment Partnership Program, and $224,092
in Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) funding to serve low-and-
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moderate-income  residents  and  neighborhoods  in  Fiscal  Year
2019 which runs from July 1, 2019 to June 30, 2020.

The public meetings will include presentations by the City
staff, an assessment of community needs and priorities, and a
review the City’s recent Housing and Community Development
accomplishments.

The meetings are an excellent opportunity for citizens to
voice their opinions about how the City can best use its
federal money to improve the quality of life in New Bedford
and  to  suggest  specific  additions  or  improvements  to
facilities  and  services  in  its  neighborhoods.

The Department of Planning, Housing and Community Development
will also host two Technical Assistance Workshops on Friday,
January 11th at 9:00 a.m. (CDBG) and at 10:00 a.m. (ESG) to
assist with the request for proposals process and provide
technical  assistance.  Both  workshops  will  be  held  at  the
Department  of  Planning,  Housing  and  Community  Development
Offices, 608 Pleasant Street, 2nd floor conference room.

Questions regarding the public meetings or the Annual Action
Plan may be directed to Jennifer Clarke, Deputy Director of
Planning, Housing & Community Development, at (508) 979-1500
or by email at jennifer.clarke@newbedford-ma.gov.


